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SR 586 (Curlew Road) Repaving from Bogie Lane to Fisher Road 448041-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Repaving
Phase Design
Limits from Bogie Lane

to Fisher Road
Length 2.01 Miles
City Dunedin
County Pinellas
Road Curlew Rd

SR 586
Design Cost $1.5M

Contact Information
Design Manager
Eyra Cash
813-975-6164
Eyra.Cash@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
This project will repave SR 586 (Curlew Road) from Bogie Lane to
Fisher Road in Pinellas County. This project also includes safety
improvements including new pedestrian signals, lighting, and
crosswalks at Pinellas CR 1 and Belcher Road, and new sidewalks on
the southside of Curlew Road from Birdie Lane to Cardinal Road.

The existing storm sewer pipe within the project limits will also be
replaced.

This project is currently in the design phase. Construction is
anticipated to begin in 2026. 


